Editorial Comment—

Lets Find Pat
Another Bush Hat

A good friend of the Tundra Times recently suffered a
great loss which we promised to try to help him over-
come. A tragic fire in November destroyed completely a
tent and all earthly possessions of Paschel Afcan, of the
Center for Northern Education Research and the Eskimo
Language Workshop.

Pat wasn’t especially concerned about the loss of his
worldly possessions, but he was much disturbed over the
loss of his best friend, a genuine Australian bush hat.

Our friend Pat is still not quite himself, although he
is presently trying to make do with a wool cap. If any of
our readers knows where Pat can obtain a new Australian
bush hat, we would be grateful if that reader would let
us know.

Pat just doesn’t look the same in wool.



